
News from Mrs. Post’s Room
Date May 5 – 9, 2025

Pet Show & Tell
Important Reminders

If your child would like to “show and 
tell” their pet, we will be available for 
visits on Thursday and Friday, May 8 

and 9.
Pets must be brought by parents 
and taken home.  NO PETS OF ANY 
KIND ARE ALLOWED ON THE BUS.

Times for visits are anytime from 
9:00 – 11:00 or 1:30 – 2:30.

You don’t have to have an 
appointment, just show up and 

check in at the reception desk and 
they will notify us that you are here.  

• May 8 & 9 ~ Pet Days
• May 12 ~ Yearbooks sent 

home
• May 16 ~ Field Day
• May 19 ~ AR Bounce 

Houses
• May 21 ~ Last Day of 

School

Water Bottles

What We’re Learning…

Backpacks

Students need to be 
bringing water bottles 
to school every day.

Please make sure your 
student has a bag to 

carry home their 
treasures over the next 

couple of weeks.  ☺

Bounce Party
Students are working to 
earn the opportunity to 
attend the Bounce House 

Celebration on May 19.

**To Qualify, students 
must meet an individual 
point goal, a book level 
goal, and maintain 80% 

accuracy overall.

ConnectionClassroom

12

Last week for a 
spelling test!  ☺
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